
 
 

 
 

"Reading of the Green" 
 
 

The Grace St. Paul’s Players is holding its regular First Friday Play Reading on 
March 5, at 7 p.m. on Zoom (of course). There will be a mixture of short scripts to 
be read featuring Irish plays and playwrights. Included in the mix is a delightful 
piece, "Holiday", by a member of the playreading group, Elaine Powers, and the 
Irish classic "Spreading the News" by Lady Gregory.  
 
People who wish to read should RSVP to Nanalee Raphael by midnight Tuesday, 
March 2. Parts will then be assigned prior to the reading. All plays will be suitable 
for all humans ages 14 and above. Scripts will be emailed to all participants – 
readers and audience - on the Wednesday before the reading, along with the 
Zoom sign-in information. All are encouraged to attend. Roles may not be 
available for everyone, but audience members are always welcome! 
 
*Wearing of the Green is optional. 
 


